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Dear Families, 
 
Just a quick reminder that the school start time is 8.45am.  
Children arriving after 8.45am but before 9.00am will be 
marked as late and children arriving after 9.00am will need to 
sign in at the front office. As the cold mornings start to creep 
in it is very tempting to stay in bed just those few minutes 
longer, maintaining the same routine every day even when it 
is cold ensures that the beginning of the school day is 
successful.  If a child leaves the school during the day for any 
reason they must be signed out at the front office, if they 
return to school they must sign back in at the front office. We 
need to be accountable for all children and their where-
abouts at all times.  
Interviews are approaching fast and I would like to remind 
families that this year we are booking online.  Two weeks ago 
every family should have received a flier about how to do 
this. Catching up with your child’s teacher supports their 
educational journey and enables a short but robust 
conversation about areas of strength and areas to improve.  
Please take the time to catch up with the staff around your 
child’s learning.  When children see and hear their significant 
adults care about education it encourages the children to 
care too.  
Over the last few weeks we have experienced a rise in 
incidents of unacceptable language and behaviour towards 
students and staff, from students.  This will not be tolerated. 
Staff have the right to come to work on a daily basis and not 
be sworn at, just as many parents and carers have this right in 
their work place. Like-wise, all students have the right to 
come to school and feel safe. Your child may be removed 
from the yard, sent home or suspended depending on the 
severity of the incident. I am asking for your support in 
helping our children understand that violence, verbal or 
physical, against another person is never acceptable.  
Pick Up and Drop Off  
Over the past couple of weeks, I have noticed that some 
families have been pulling up on Mulga Street without 
parking to drop off children or collect children.  This is very 
dangerous as a lapse in concentration from a driver travelling 
behind could mean a child exiting or entering a car on the 
road could be seriously hurt.  Please ensure that you park to 
drop your children off or collect them.  
 

Mardi McClintock   Tamarin Condon  

Principal    Deputy Principal 
 

 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
15

th
 March Book Fair 2.30pm – 6pm 

16
th

 March Canteen Meeting 8.00am 
16

th
 March Book Fair 2.30pm - 3.30pm 

19
th

 March Finance Meeting 6.00pm 
19

th
 March Governing Council Mtg 7.00pm 

21
st

 March Harmony Day 
22

nd
 March Middle Primary Assembly11.15am 

22nd March  Final Yr 7 Camp payment due 
29

th
 March  Early Years Assembly 10.00am 

29
th

 March EARLY DISMISSAL EASTER 2.15pm 
30

th
 March  Good Friday Holiday 

2
nd

 April Easter Monday 
3

rd
 April Parent Club Meeting 2pm 

3
rd

 April – 6
th

 April Year 7 Acquatic Camp 
4

th
 April Junior Primary Assembly 12.00pm 

12
th

 April Middle School Assembly 2.30pm 
13

th
 April Term 1 Ends Early Dismissal 2.15pm 

30
th

 April Term 2 Begins 
 

EARLY DISMISSAL 
THERE WILL BE EARLY DISMISSAL ON THURSDAY 
29th MARCH 2.15PM FOR THE EASTER BREAK, 
BUSES WILL RUN 1 HOUR EARLIER. 

 

MATERIALS & SERVICES CHARGE 
A reminder that the Materials & Services Charge (school 
fees) are now due.   
If you have not applied for School Card and believe you 
may be eligible, please collect a School Card form from the 
Front Office.  School Card must be applied for every year. 
Thank you to those families who have made arrangements 
with the school to pay the fees by instalment.   
If you wish to pay by instalment please speak to Sarah 
Holloway (Finance Officer) ASAP. Please do not hesitate to 
contact Sarah if you have any issues in regard to the 
payment of school fees. 

*** ATTENTION FAMILIES *** 
The state government has lifted the School Card 

income threshold to $57,870 for 2018. 
If you believe you are eligible, we urge you to apply. 

http://www.mulgaps.sa.edu.au/
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COUNSELLOR’S CORNER 
 
 
 
 

‘Bullying No Way Day’ 

On Friday 16 March 2018, Australian schools will stand 
united in their communities to celebrate the eighth 
National Day of Action against Bullying and Violence 
(NDA). 

The National Day of Action is Australia’s key anti-
bullying event for schools and in 2018, schools are 
called to imagine a world free from bullying and share 
their BIG IDEAS. 

Mulga Street Primary is now an official NDA school. As 
part of this National Day Mulga Street will hold an 
assembly for the staff and students to shout ‘Bullying 
No Way’ and hold a poster competition with the top 
three entries receiving a prize. 

The theme for the poster competition is ‘Imagine a 
world free from bullying.’ The posters will be due to Mr 
Egan by Friday 23rd of March. The winning entries will 
be displayed in the R and M Room. 

The National Day is a positive day of action, bringing 
school communities together to help find workable 
solutions that address bullying and violence.  

Let's Take a Stand Together. 

James Egan 
Student wellbeing Leader 
 

PARENT CLUB 
Hopefully everyone brought home their fundraising 
booklets and is getting excited for our colour fun run at 
the end of term! It's worth the 5 minutes to set up 
online fundraising to make it easier for everyone to 
donate to your child and they can hopefully get the 
prize they want! There will be more details in the 
coming weeks with what will be happening. 
 
Our next Parent Club meeting will be on Tuesday, April 
3rd at 2pm in the new parents room, hope to see you 
there.  
 

Bec Radford 
President 
 

BANK DETAILS 
Account Name: Mulga Street Primary School Council Inc 
Bank: Commonwealth Bank of Australia 
BSB: 065-504 
Account Number: 10362131 

PCW NEWS 

                             
 

In week 8 we are starting to share about the Kimochi 
characters and feelings in our Reception/ Yr 1 
classrooms. 
 
‘Kimochi’ means feelings in Japanese.  We will be using 
these to give children knowledge, skills and attitudes 
they need to recognize and manage their emotions, 
demonstrate caring and concern for others, establish 
positive relationships, make responsible decisions and 
handle challenging situations constructively.  Social and 
emotional skills are necessary for school success, 
academic achievement, positive social relationships, 
and the development of emotional intelligence. 
 

On Monday 19th March 2018 we are holding an 
afternoon tea and information sessions to meet the 
Kimochi Characters. Who are they?  What are they?  
Come along and here Pam share on these amazing tools 
we are using. 
 

Everyone is welcome to come along to the family hub 
on the following dates. We look forward to seeing you. 
 

SAVE the DATE: 
Monday 19th March      Topic: Kimochi Characters and 
feelings 
 

Beginning: 2.30pm **Please note this is a change of 
time!! 
Ending: 3.15pm 
All welcome 
 

Monday 26th March   Topic:  Parenting children on the 
spectrum 
Guest Speaker:  Tracey is a mum who has had first-hand 
experience living with children on the spectrum.  She is 
sharing her journey and here to have a chat.   Feel free 
to come along and listen/ask questions/join in. 
 

Beginning: 2.30pm afternoon tea provided 
Ending: 3.15pm 
 

Pam Young 
Pastoral Care Worker 
 

BOOK FAIR QUERY 

**ATTENTION** 
Can parents who purchased books from the Book 
Fair and paid by credit card on Wednesday 14th 
April please contact the Front Office has soon as 
possible. 

https://bullyingnoway.gov.au/NationalDay/Imagine/Pages/default.aspx
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LIBRARY NEWS 
Dear Parents and Families: 

Reading for pleasure unlocks the 

power of information and 

imagination and helps children 

discover who they are. Here³s 

what you can do to help children 

develop stronger reading skills and a love for 

reading: 

¶ Set the example. Let children see you read. 

¶ Have a collection of books in your home. 

Update this collection routinely to keep up  

with changing tastes and reading skills. 

¶ Support our school³s Book Fair. Allow 

your children to choose th eir own books  

to read .  

Our Scholastic Book Fair is a reading event that 

brings the books kids want to read right into our 

school. It³s a wonderful selection of engaging and 

affordable books for every reading level. Prices 

range from $1 to $30 (for sets) and purchasers 

have a chance to win a lucky door prize. Please 

make plans to visit our Book Fair and be involved in 

shaping your child³s reading habits.  

Book Fair dates: Wed. 14 th · Fri. 16 th March  

Shopping hours: Thurs. 2.30 -6.00, Fri. 2.30-3.30 

 

We look forward to seeing you and your family at 

our Book Fair! Remember, all purchases benefit 

our school.  
  
Karen Pink 
Library Manager 

 

AUSKICK 
Please note any student from Foundation to Year 2 
wanting to participate in Auskick needs to have 
registered online and returned their health consent 
form to the front office by Friday, Week 8 (March 23). 
Auskick will run on Mondays in Term 2, from Week 2 
until Week 10. 
 
Jessica Hill 
Auskick Co-ordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CANTEEN NEWS 
SPECIAL LUNCH  ͑Monday March 26th  

Cheeseburger + Apple & Blackcurrent Juice 
 
Just a reminder that orders for the 
Special Lunch are due to be returned 
by Wednesday March 21st before 1pm.  

Orders can also be placed via the Qkr! App. 
No late orders can be accepted 

 
Leeanne Tincknell 
Canteen Manager 
 

TRACK PANT ORDERS 
Track pant orders can now be placed at the Front 
Office. We are now purchasing the pants from Spartan 
–School Supply Specialist at a cheaper cost of $25. 

Payment will still need to be made when  
placing orders. 

 

WINDCHEATERS - NEW FEATURE 
Our new windcheaters now come with a 
microchip attached. Ragtagd is a Smart Tag that 
tells you when your missing item is returned to 
the Front Office.  
When you purchase the jumper, you will need to 
pair the Smart Tag to your phone and then you 

will receive a SMS. Instructions on how to do this 
will come with the jumper. 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


